
YOU’RE INVITED TO THE PUBLIC KICKOFF MEETING FOR THE 
RECONNAISSANCE SURVEY OF DOWNTOWN COEUR D’ALENE

Join consultant Diana Painter, members of Coeur d'Alene’s Historic Preservation 

Commission, City Staff, and representatives from the State Historic Preservation 

Office (SHPO) to learn about the effort and ask questions.  

When: March 18, 2025 at Noon

Where: Coeur d’Alene Library Community Room 
(702 E Front Avenue, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814)

What is a Reconnaissance Survey? It is a survey of the built environment to assess the overall 

characteristics of the area, identify the age of the structures, architectural styles, building 

features (size, number of stories, etc.), historic objects, potential historic properties, and could 

be used to help determine a boundary for a future possible historic district.  It does not 

designate properties as historic or affect property rights.

The survey is funded by a Certified Local Government (CLG) grant. Field work will be done in April 

through September 2025. A Historic Context and Survey Report will be produced and a 

presentation will be made by the consultant to the Historic Preservation Commission in early 

2026. Another public meeting to share results will take place during the spring-summer of 2026. 

The final report will be completed by September 2026. The approximate survey boundaries are 

shown below.

For more information, contact the Planning Department at (208) 769-2274.


